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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its 
program to deliver 160 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more 
than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education 
infrastructure. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and 
supports growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade Birrong Boys High School and Birrong Girls High School to bring students the 
latest educational facilities and support the local community. The project will provide additional permanent 
learning spaces and core facilities to support the growing population in Western Sydney. 

Progress summary 

We are currently in the planning phase for the upgrade. Consultants such as architects and project managers 
have been appointed to assist us with the project. We have undertaken some investigative works at the school 
sites to assist us in developing design options. We are establishing a project governance framework, and 
understanding operational, educational and service delivery factors associated with the project. 

Next steps 

We will begin to engage technical specialists, local council and other government agencies to assist us with the 
project. We will undertake workshops with the schools to progress the design process. The project will then go 
through a statutory planning approval process before the scope is finalised and construction can start. 

We are committed to working together with our school communities and stakeholders to deliver the best 
learning facilities for students. As the project progresses we will share details with the community for feedback. A 
dedicated project page has been published on the School Infrastructure NSW website, which is updated as the 
project progresses. You can also contact us via our community information line and email on the details below.
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